

Crois Dhearg na hÉireann

16 Merrion Square, Dublin 2
Tel: +353 1 642 4600 Fax: +353 1 661 4461 Email: info@redcross.ie Website: www.redcross.ie

PAC-R-153

Correspondence 3.8 Meeting – 17/11/2011

Mr. Ted McEnery, Clerk to the Committee, Committee of Public Accounts, Leinster House, Dublin 2.



11 November 2011.

Re: Examination of Chapter 32 of the Annual Report of the Comptroller and Auditor General, 2010
- Financial Control in the Irish Red Cross

Dear Mr. McEnery,

Thank you for your letter of November 18th and in particular for providing us with a copy transcript of the PAC meeting of October 13th.

I note that the Irish Red Cross will be invited to attend a future meeting of the Committee. I can confirm that we will be very pleased to attend and look forward to your invitation in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Donal Forde Secretary General.



The President of Ireland, Mary McAleese, is President of the Irish Red Cross Uachtarán na hÉireann, Máire Nic Giolla Íosa, Uachtarán Crois Dhearg na hÉireann